


up due to unit being located in the back of the building at the end of the street and the 

light being aimed at the trees and fence where it is quite dark and not at other buildings or 

the street where it would disturb other residents. 

 

Unit 454 requests approval for installation of new front door. Request was approved for 

door that adheres to style already approved by board. 

 

Adjournment: 

Zoran  moved to adjourn at 7:15 p.m, Ira seconded. 

 

 

 

 




